BUSINESS

UPDATE

Monday, 22 July 2024

Unions have notified us of a one-hour industrial stoppage across all sites this Wednesday
(24 July), which will interrupt production at all factories.

Our Operations team has optimised plans around the stoppages to reduce the impact on
our operations.

We have scheduled cleans at Macknade, Victoria and Pioneer mills to make use of the
downtime.

Our Cane Supply and Transport team will be in touch about the impact on loadings at each
site.

It is disappointing that unions have chosen to proceed with planned industrial action,
despite accepting an offer from the Fair Work Commission on Friday to help resolve the

enterprise agreement dispute.

We remain hopeful that the Commission process will pave the way to reaching an
enterprise agreement that is fair, reasonable and sustainable for all parties.

We will continue to keep you informed.

Best regards

|IAN DAVIES
General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations
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